Melissa L

I would like to request a public informational meeting to ask more questions about this project. I
have concerns about the ability of the school to carry through with all of the requirements of this
permit, as well as the accuracy of the student numbers. The school proclaims to have many events
and sporting activities throughout the year that would greatly exceed the student and faculty
numbers. Events like sports tournaments, graduations, holiday celebrations, etc would increase the
numbers on site much more than 1000 people, leading to a huge strain on the system year round. I
am concerned this would cause the system to fail, or leach into the ground. I own a farm field near
the school, and am concerned about how a failure of the system would impact the produce I grow. I
am also concerned about sections 5644 and 5655. There are many pocket gophers in the area that
are stubbornly difficult to control. The property around the school is rampant with them. It is
impossible to truly rid the area of them, as they just go to a neighboring property and come back.
These pocket gophers are burrowing animals that could seriously damage the system. Please let us
have an informational meeting to discuss this concern.



